
 

Wednesday, July 5, 2017 at 2:55 PM  
________________________________________________________________________ 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2017 at 2:55 PM  
Subject: Deadline: 7 July 2017 - Accepting Volunteers for Naming Services Portal Beta 
  
  
  

 
  
  
Dear Registry Operator, 
  
We recently reached out to you to participate in a poll to reserve your seat in the 
upcoming Naming Services portal beta program. We understand that due to ICANN59, 
holiday breaks and busy schedules you may have missed the poll request. The poll for 
the same is open until Friday, 7 July 2017, so if you haven’t cast your vote, please do so 
right away.  https://doodle.com/poll/hsiuuhwbkrtq4a5i 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
Regards, 
Neeraj Sood 
Senior Manager, Product Management 
ICANN 
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